
Mr. Grady’s 9th graders started the year off by choosing one word
that describes their hopes and attitudes for the year.
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Sept. 22 - NEASC Representative Visit



PFO Bingo is on the calendar once again.
All EOB stakeholders and community
members are invited! Pictured are photos
from a Wednesday Bingo Night!

BINGO IS BACK!



The Emmett O'Brien  Athletic Department
would like to recognize senior Saiivion
Littlejohn-Belcher!

On Saturday, September 9th, the football
team held a game against Wilcox/Kaynor.
Saiivion led the team in rushing with eight
carries for 80 yards. He also contributed on
the defensive side with four tackles.  

ATHELETE OF THE WEEK

Our first extended faculty
meeting included the
discussion of the upcoming
NEASC responsibilities and
important information for
trade instructors regarding
the exploratory gradebook.

EXTENDED FACULTY
MEETING



The first phase of freshman exploratory is well underway! Students
are rotating through their potential shops,  getting hands on
experience in a future field. Seniors have been providing a helping
hand too, showcasing their skills they’ve learned in their time at
Emmett O’Brien

FIRST TRADE PHASE FOR GRADE 9
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